

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Monday 19th February

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to school, I hope you have all returned rested and ready to celebrate our great season of Lent in preparation for Easter. During Lent we will again celebrate Mass every Friday at 8am followed by breakfast for the children in the school hall, I do hope to see as many of you there as possible. Also during Lent we will once again be supporting St Joseph's Penny and your children will be bringing home a 'Penny Box.' I do hope you can support this very worthy cause by filling the box and returning to school.

Thank you to the parents and carers who helped with the disco when we broke up; the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves. The next event we are planning is early next term, a family night on Friday 20th April; details to follow.

Dinner Money

Dinner money this half term will be £62.35 or £10.75 per week if you prefer. May I also remind you that all payments now need to be through ParentPay as we can longer accept cash or cheque payments through the office. If you need any assistance please speak to Mrs Chappell or Mrs Langford in the school office.

World Book Day

Next week we will celebrate World Book Day in school. Although the day falls on Thursday we will dress up on Friday as we are all at the dance show on Thursday. I am always amazed at your creations and I am sure this year will be no exception but can I please stress we dress up as **book characters** not film stars, footballers or cartoons. Let's celebrate reading! In addition next week the Book Fair will be in school (see dates on reverse).

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle







Dates to Easter

Monday 19th Feb

1pm Judo begins

3.15pm Year 6 Booster Sessions3.15pm Football Club/Choir resume

Wednesday 21st Feb

9.30am EYFS Mass

Friday 23rd Feb

8am Mass (every Friday in Lent)

Sunday 25th Feb

9.20am Y3 Children's' Meeting (Sacramental Programme)

Wednesday 28th Feb

2.30pm Year 2/3 Assembly

3.15pm Book Fair

Thursday 1st March

8.30am Book Fair

Allegro Dance Show at Lostock College

Friday 2nd March

World Book Day Celebration

3.15pm Book Fair

3.30pm Football training resumes

Saturday 3rd March

Family Photographs – School Hall (sold out)

10am Cross Country at St Antony's 10.30pm Year 3 Reconciliation

Wednesday 7th March

9.30am Year 1 Mass

Monday 12th March

4pm Year 2/3 Girls' Football

Tuesday 13th March

3.30pm Ys 1-6 Cross Country - Lostock

Wednesday 14th March

4.15pm Governors' Meeting

Sunday 18th March

10.30am Mass (Year 3 Children)

Wednesday 21st March

9.30am Year 4S Mass

Thursday 22nd March

3.15pm Year 5 Parents' Meeting - High Schools

Monday 26th March

Holy Week

7pm Year 3 & 4 Easter Play

Thursday 29th March

9.30am Mass

3.15pm School Closes

Monday 9th April

8.55am School Opens